
Attention! New Sunday Worship Schedule 

Begins May 10
th

There will be 2 services for Sunday School and Worship. One for folks over 65 and one for 

those under 65. The over 65 will include those who may be younger but have some health 

issue that compromises their immune system. Those hardy souls over 65 that want to attend 

the under 65 service are welcome to do so. There will be no childcare or separate classes for 

children/youth at this time. Sunday School and Worship will be family style. 

Those attending the over 65 services will park on the Stuart Rd side, office end or awning end 

of the building and enter through the doors by the steeple. Those attending the under 65 

services will park in the rear of the building. 

Facemasks are required for those ten and up when entering the building and 

moving through the buildings. When seated and properly spaced you may lower 

them (as directed). Remember to bring a jacket as the AC will be lowered to combat the 

heat generated by the masks. You may wear your mask at all times. 

In order to attend these services you will need to RSVP with the number of persons for each 

service. That RSVP can be taken over the phone 210-649-2153 ( you may leave a voicemail 

message if you don't get a live person) or by email to either Sarah, Joni or myself at the 

address on this website. You must get your RSVP in by NOON on Saturday. 

You are expected to use a great deal of common sense when attending. Do not come if you 

have any kind of cough, fever, runny nose, suspected exposures or just not feeling yourself. 

Remember, your decision doesn't affect just you but your neighbor as well. 

Over 65 Services 

SS 8:30 - 9:00 Auditorium 

Worship 9:00- 9:50 Auditorium 

Visitors are Welcome! 

Under 65 Services 

SS 9:15 - 9:45 Gym 

Worship 10:00 - 11:00 Auditorium 

Looking forward to seeing you In The House!! 


